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Dear Parents/Carers 

As you are already aware we have been taking part in Anti Bullying week and continually 

throughout the year we have been highlight the importance of online safety with the children. An 

online safety guide has been sent home with all the children today which outlines our online 

safety rules. We have been discussing these with the children and ask you to also talk about them 

together at home.  It may appear that some of these seem quite grown up for children in 

Foundation Stage and Key Stage 1 but we feel it is important to instill these safety guidelines 

from an early age so when they do use the Internet more independently they will automatically 

know how to stay safe whilst still having fun.  

We have also sent home our Online Safety Agreement which as a school we are obliged to ask 

you and your child to sign and return as soon as possible, confirming that the guidelines have been 

shared between the school, pupils and parents/carers.  

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions or queries please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. Sam Woolhouse 

Headteacher  
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